
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our 
community and the wider world

 

 

Monday 12th March 

 Class 1 -Year 1 and 2 Trip Tuesday 20th March. 

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 

 

As part of our Science topic ‘Living Things and their Habitats’ we are going on an 

educational visit to Kirkley Hall Zoological Gardens on Tuesday 20th March. 

 

This will be an all day visit - we will be leaving promptly after morning registration and 

return by the end of the school day.  

 

The children who have school lunches will be provided with a school packed lunch. 

 

The children will need to wear school uniform with wellies/walking boots. This is 
essential as we will be outdoors for part of the time and on a woodland walk if the weather 
is suitable. The children will also need to be well wrapped up with a warm coat 
(ideally waterproof), hats and scarfs. They will also need to bring a little rucksack so 
that they can bring their water bottle and a book (should they wish) to share with a friend 
on the bus journey.  
 

As I am sure you are aware it is quite expensive to visit Kirkley Zoological Gardens. The 

PTA are heavily subsidising the cost of transport and school is subsidising the cost of the 

entrance fee and this is very much appreciated.   

 

We kindly ask for a contribution of £5.00 to cover the remaining cost of this visit which will 

provide a wonderful learning opportunity for the children. Please submit the requested 

amount of money for your child’s visit via School Money. Pupil Premium children do not 

need to pay for this visit. 

Please complete the permission slip below and return by Friday 16th March. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Maule 

 

I give permission for my child ____________________________(Name) to attend the trip to Kirkley 

Zoo on Tuesday 20
th
 March.  

 

Signed ______________________________________________ 


